
Wednesday Ladies Day Golf League 

Juniper Hill Golf Course 

10/04/2017  

League Administrator, Ruth Hinkle opened the meeting. 

 Prayer requests and concerns were received.  

Last day of play with a fun game and lunch.  

OLD BUSINESS: 

All 2015 Schooley Bucks must be used by 12-31-2017. A list of names and amounts will be provided via 

email.  All 2016 Schooley bucks will be honored through 12-31-2018. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

2018 officers were: Sue Wood - League chair, Michele Brown - League co-chair, PJ Johnson - Treasurer 

and Cathy Kays - Secretary.  Barbara Reynolds volunteered to remain as Remembrance chair and Aggie 

Hampton and Debbie Wash volunteered to be the Juniper co-chairs. 

 

A gift was given to Ruth in appreciation of her 2 years of league administrator. 

Next meeting 2nd Tuesday in March 2018.  

 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

Carol Payton, Secretary 


